
 

 

The National Workshop on ASTM E3416-23: Standard 

Practice for Competency-based Workplace Learning 

Programs that was being planned for March 20-21, 2024 

is being postponed.  

 

If you are still interested in more information or to be 

notified when the workshop is rescheduled, please reach 

out to info@workcred.org.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience.  
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